
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

January 1, 1941 

 

 There being no quorum present for the regular meeting of the 

City Council, it was regularly moved, seconded, and carried that 

the meeting adjourn until Wednesday, January 8th, 1941 at 7:30 

o'clock P.M. 

 

/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 

City Clerk 


